
 Good Morning Georgetowne 
Today is: Friday,  December 20th, 2019 
	Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. 
 I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

	We will now pause for a moment of silence.

	The Cool Tool For this Week: Respecting Others
2nd Quarter Skill Focus- Homework Completion



	                                                            Here are today’s announcements

· We made it! If you’ve hung with Rudolph and haven’t missed more than 1 day since Dec 2nd they you will be called to the gymnasium at 8am.  If you weren’t able to make it, that’s okay too.  6th graders that didn’t make it will report to Miss Long’s room when called.  7th and 8th graders who didn’t make it will go to Mrs. Short’s room.  At 9:30, all students will return to their homerooms to begin the Holiday Station Rotation! There is a 1:45pm dismissal schedule. 

· GMS will be on winter break until Tuesday, January 7th.
           
· If you know a rook from a pawn, if you understand what castling is, if you enjoy using actual game pieces once in awhile instead of a controller, then CHESS CLUB is for you! The first meeting will be wednesday, January 8th from 2:45-3:45 in Miss Long’s room. Bring a friend or two, just have a ride waiting for you at the end of practice.

· Stop by the library to guess the new book in a jar, it will be there until the end of the quarter, so you have a week after break to guess! Remember, each student gets 1 guess and must be specific with that guess. Good Luck!!

· So all of the hype and excitement of Christmas is over when we return from break...what’s next? Well, plan to attend student council’s Neon 80’s themed dance on Friday, January 10 from 6 to 7:30pm. Admission is Free! Glow necklaces and bracelets will be handed out to those attending. Dress in your finest neon and 80’s attire and come have fun at the dance!




	Today’s Lunch Menu:
Hot Dog, Baked Chips, Fruit Cup & Cookie

Have a great break and Happy Holidays!!!! See everyone on January 7th, 2020 


	Have a Great Day!



